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Subject: Fwd: Glassblowing in North Creek
From: Andrea Hogan <ahoganoncrane@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, Oct 12, 2020 3:30 pm

To: Andrea Hogan <supervisor@johnsburgny.com>

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: <sarahbree@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, Oct 5, 2020 at 7:44 PM
Subject: Glassblowing in North Creek
To: Andrea Hogan <ahoganoncrane@gmail.com>

Hi Andrea, I hope it’s ok to send this to your personal email, if I’m overstepping, I apologize. 

I wanted to write to express my enthusiasm for having Greg Tomb setting up his glassblowing shop in North Creek next year, and
possibly longer. From a business standpoint, I can tell you that it drew a lot of visitors to North Creek. I know this because I heard my
customers talk about it and I saw them with their pieces. I also fielded many questions about it. I was curious myself, so I took the
class he offered from his website (which was so simple and easy to sign up for) and was so impressed with Greg’s professionalism
and kindness and enthusiasm. I would highly recommend the Town of Johnsburg Board approve his proposal to set up shop again. 
Sincerely, 
Fondly,
Sarah Williams
Cafe Sarah

Sent from my iPhone
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